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The multiplication tables check (MTC) is statutory for primary schools in the 2023/24 academic year. 

The purpose of the MTC is to determine whether pupils can recall their times tables fluently, which is essential for 
future success in mathematics. It will help schools to identify pupils who have not yet mastered their times tables, so 
that additional support can be provided. 

Schools must administer the MTC to all eligible year 4 pupils between 5th June 2024 – 16th June 2024. Schools are 
strongly encouraged to administer the check within the first 2 weeks of the check window. 

https://services.signin.education.gov.uk/  

There are resources available for the input of Year 4 multiplication test results should schools wish to use them. The 
Key Stage 2 MTC Wizard 2024 allows for the creation of a Year 4 marksheet and gives one column for the entry of 
data. 

 

 
 

This marksheet can be used to record the results of the Multiplication Tables Check typically taken by students in 
Year 4. 

 

 

Key Stage 2 Multiplication  

Results 2024 

https://services.signin.education.gov.uk/
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There is also a report available should schools wish to use it to report to parents/carers 

    

            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
   

For further guidance please copy the URL link below to your browser: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/multiplication-tables-check  

https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/multiplication-tables-check

